
1.    Will your domain change?
Yes, our new domain will remove the “rea” from our email address and website. 
trimontrea.com > trimont.com

2.    Is there anything I need to do as a result of this change?
No action is required by you. We do recommend updating our new email domain
(trimont.com) in your email address book, preferences or rules you may have and adding us
to your safe sender list.

When drafting a new email, if our old domain auto populates in the “To” field, click the “X”
to the right of the email to delete it from your address book.
 
3.    Is my contract with you still valid? 
Yes. While our name has changed, active contracts executed by Trimont under the old
name are still valid. Contracts executed after 6-September-2023 will include our new
name.

4.    Will Trimont’s banking information change?
No. While our name has changed, payment details remain the same. As a reminder, our
wiring instructions are no longer available on statements and are only accessible through
Vision 2.0. Please contact your asset manager if you need access to Vision 2.0.

5.    Has my point of contact changed?
No. You will continue to work with the same contact, however all Trimont employees have
updated email addresses with our new domain: trimont.com. During the transition period,
all emails sent to our former domain will be forwarded to the new domain email address.

6.    Will I need to go to a new site to log-in to my Trimont applications (Triview,
Vision, Client Portal, ShareFile)?
No, we will have redirects to the new domain, but we encourage you to bookmark the
updated links:

Triview: https://triview.trimont.com
Vision 2.0: https://vision.trimont.com
Client Portal: https://extranet.trimont.com
ShareFile: https://trimont.sharefile.com

www.trimont.com

Frequently Asked Questions

https://triview.trimont.com/
https://vision.trimont.com/
https://extranet.trimont.com/
https://trimont.sharefile.com/
http://trimont.com/

